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Each term parents are invited to drop into First Steps to come and 

have a look at their child’s Learning Journey to see the progress they 

have made.  It is an opportunity for parents to stay and do activities 

with their child, giving them a better understanding of how our day 

works here at First Steps.  Staff are available to talk to parents 

about any concerns they may have or just a general chat. 

 

Parents Comments: 

“Great idea to allow parents to come and see how children are at nursery” 

“Lovely interactions between staff and children” 

“loved seeing what **** gets up to at nursery.  Has reassured us, great idea!” 

“ Nice to see children’s workbooks and progress they make, and work done” 

“Really enjoyed watching **** play and make.  Glad she has settled in and thank you for my sticker. 

 


